

Dear Church,

Thank you to our Vacation Bible School for your donation of funds for our trip to Eastern Kentucky. Your gift with some funds from the Special Missions budget helped us to repair the playground equipment at Prestonsburg Baptist Church Day Care. We were also able to help with a Block Party for the neighborhood around the church. We provided a meal for residents of a senior citizen Apartment Complex. Also, a special thanks to our Willing Hands Quilters for providing 23 quilts for the Senior Center in Inez.

Thank you from the Haven of Rest Mission Team

SUNDAES ON SUNDAY

Sunday evening 6:30 PM, no other evening activities Bring your favorite ice cream and cookies/cake Sign up sheet on registration counter

Church Office will be closed for Labor Day Monday, September 2nd

Willing Hand Quilters will resume on Monday, September 9th

Sisters in Christ September 14th 11 AM—1 PM at 8th Street 1st Baptist Church (need a volunteer to do the devotion; please contact Kristy Horine, 707-9009)

INASMUCH Prayer Walk
Wednesday, September 4th 6:30 PM

Week of Prayer for State Missions September 15th – 22nd Eliza Broadus Offering CBC goal \$2,500

Ministerial Staff

Find us on Facebook,

www.facebook.com/centralbaptistparis www.facebook.com/centralbaptistparisyouth

US Postage Paid Non-Profit Org Permit No. 111 Paris. KY 40361

Return Service Reque

Central Baptist Church 829 High Street Paris, Kentucky 40361



Messenger

829 High St. • Paris, KY 40361

859-987-3951 or 859-987-5638

www.centralbaptistparis.com

Volume XLVIII

September 1, 2019

Number 9



The King will reply, 'Truly I say to you, inasmuch as you did it for one of the least of these brothers of mine, you did it for me.'

Matthew 25:40

September 6, 2019 Clothing Giveaway 4:30-6:30 PM September 7, 2019 INASMUCH Projects Meet in the Sanctuary at 8:30 AM

Family participation is encouraged ... Questions? Contact Bill Sprinkle 987-6768



MICKEY'S MUSINGS

Youth Ensemble

- Rehearsals every Sunday afternoon at 5:30 in room 205.
- We're going to Kentucky Kingdom on Monday, September 2. You and a parent/guardian must be at rehearsal on September 1 for information and to complete paperwork.

Worship Choir rehearsals have resumed and there is room for YOU! Use the musical talent you've been given by God in His service and for His glory. We'll see you on Wednesdays at 7:30 p.m. We will begin Christmas music soon!

Sundaes on Sunday is September 1 at 6:30. Bring your favorite homemade ice cream, cookies, and/or toppings.

Music Makers will resume on Wednesday, September 4 at 6:30 in room 205. Director Leslie Morris has selected a fun musical for Christmas which presents the true meaning of Christmas in a unique way. All children in kindergarten through grade 5 are encouraged to participate.

September Day Trip is Wednesday, September 4 to see MILLION DOLLAR QUARTET at Derby Dinner Playhouse. Tickets are no longer available. Those with tickets will depart from the church at 9:30 am and return at approximately 5:30 p.m.

5th Sunday Singin' to be held on Sunday, September 29. Sign up at the registration center and get your music ready!

Trunk -n- Treat was a smashing success last year and we anticipate it being even larger this year. We need every Sunday School class to participate this year in decorating their rooms, distributing candy, and telling the Good News of Jesus Christ. Our event will be held on Wednesday, October 30. Mark your calendars now!



It is already September, schools are back in session, students and children are involved in extracurricular activities with the schools and life is really busy, like that ever changes. There are several things going on at the church. We are in need of help with working the Papa John's concessions at UK football games this fall. Many of the students and parents have events going on during the weekends, so we are needing help from whomever would like to help. This is a great fundraiser for all ministries here at Central and the more people we get to work, the more money we can raise. These funds go towards youth and children's camp, ministry needs, and even to help with repairs to our building. Be looking on my board for sign-up sheets for the games, so you can sign up to help.

Awana starts up on September 8th. Parents, please encourage your children to be a part of this ministry. Awana is a fantastic children's ministry that will equip your children with the gospel and how to apply it to their lives. It is a lot of fun for the kids because there is food, games, and a great way to study the gospel and learn God's Word.

As of right now, the student ministry is still planning things out for the year. Currently, we do not have a destination for camp, but should have one in

the near future. Just be watching for announcements in the service and on my board for what is going on in student ministry.

On September 21st, Central is teaming up with Habitat for Humanity and throwing a Community Party in our parking lot from 4 -8. There will be free food, games, t-shirts, and door prizes. This is being held for the whole community and will be a great way to get information out about Habitat for Humanity and Central Baptist Church. We are doing this because Habitat for Humanity is a great organization that is seeking to build a house here in Bourbon County in the community behind our church. They want to get info out about trying to find an applicant for the house, and get our church involved with help building the house when they start working on it.

I am asking for as many people from Central to come to the community party and help to meet families that will be there. This will be a great opportunity for Central to get involved with the community and to build relationships with families that live around our facility. I want to encourage everyone to be a part of this event. We call ourselves a bible believing church, so let's be a bible following church as well. Come out and share the gospel with the community and introduce them to the loving family at Central Baptist Church.

As we continue in the time of transition as a church, let me remind everyone that ministry does not stop. When Steven left, yes it was difficult, but he left knowing that he left a church that is able to keep moving forward in ministry. A Pastor does help with leadership in the church, but the church can still move forward in serving the Lord without a pastor for a while. Let me encourage everyone to keep your head up, and keep seeking Christ. He has a purpose for all of us to serve Him and His ministry. The Lord will give us all the strength we need as individuals,

and as a church, to move forward and keep pursuing Him. The Lord knows who will be here as the next pastor, but we must keep moving forward with the Lord until He calls that person here.

God Bless, Jonny

Average Attendance & Giving Report through August 25th

Average Sunday School 205 Average Worship 254 Year to Date Budget Giving \$274,822 Year to Date Budget Required \$318,233 Budget Shortfall \$43,411

September AWANA Calendar

September 8th - Opening Night

September 15th - Regular Club Night

September 22nd - Regular Club Night

September 29th – Parent Challenge Night

Pastor Search Committee

Please continue to pray for our Pastor Search Committee. The committee consists of the following people: Salena Hurter, Drew Hatmaker, Kathy Mackie, Linda Berry, Bryan Beauman, Gayle Fields, and Chris Jones. Please continue praying for this committee and our church as we are in the process of identifying the man God has in mind to be our next pastor.



North American Mission Board By Larry Mayberry, church planter

(New York) Several months ago, we met a woman named Kezier at a brunch party we hosted. She was very quiet and sat in a corner just watching. Turns out her mom had dragged her there at the invitation of her aunt and she wasn't really interested in church – just the free waffles. We had a good conversation, and she left with a smile. A few days later, some of the team and I were handing out coffee on the sidewalk - something we do often to meet new people and serve our neighborhood. Kezier walked around the corner and almost immediately burst into tears. "As soon as I saw you guys, God said, 'These people are here for you," she said.

We chatted for a while about her very difficult week, and I said the church could help out a little. Before the end of the conversation, she had trusted Jesus, and we set up a time to talk about baptism. She was baptized January 3 and is active on our core team planting a new church! I am a church planter in Queens, New York City. In 2011, my wife, Lindsey and I moved here to plant churches and start our family. Now we have four children and have planted one church. We are launching our second this year. We minister to people in western Queens. More than half of our neighborhood is foreign born, so our area is very diverse ethnically as well as religiously. There are more than 20 mosques and just 12 gospel-centered churches for the 750,000 people who live in the four neighborhoods that make up this community. Pray for this new church, Queens Church. Pray that God will use it to transform the Woodside neighborhood for His glory by transforming more people like Kezier.

OPERATION INASMUCH REMINDER

OPERATION INASMUCH is scheduled for Saturday, September 7th. It is our church's largest outreach of the year. It provides an opportunity for us to perform acts of kindness and service to those in our community. We begin on Friday, September 6th with the first part of our clothing giveaway at 4:30 to 6:30. On Saturday, we will have a short time of prayer in the Sanctuary at 8:30 am. The second part of the clothing giveaway will begin at 9:00 along with our other projects. Thank you to those who have already volunteered. There is still time to sign up if you haven't. If you are physically unable to work, please consider joining Sue Ellen Ballard in the chapel for a time of prayer for our projects, our clients we serve, our church and our community.

WE ARE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS.



CENTRAL BAPTIST CHURCH COMMUNITY PARTY

Scott/Bourbon Counties Habitat for Humanity will be having a Community Party at Central Baptist Church on Saturday, September 21 at 4 PM to 8 PM. Come learn about Habitat for Humanity and have fun with BOUNCE HOUSES, free hot dogs and free T-shirts while they last. For more information contact Johnathan Graves.



September 2019



Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
_	2	3	4 9:30 AM	5		7 8:30 AM
	CLOSEO		Boomers & Seniors Derby Dinner Playhouse			INASMUCH
N	,		6:30 PM Music Makers	1 A	4:30 PM -6:30 PM INASMUCH Clothing F:	
Start PM Sundaes on Sunday Fellowship Hall	Labor Day		b:su rm INASMUCH Prayer Walk		ulveaway	
∞	9 9 PM Willing Hand	10 11:30 AM		12	23	14
	Quilters	Lunch Bunch @ Perico's	-		PATE A	II AM—I PM Sisters in Christ
Grandparents Day			2			a 8th Street Ist Baptist Church
6:30 PM INASMUCH Celebration			6:30 PM Music Makers			
15 Week of Prayer	IG 9 PM Willing Hand	17	81	<u>B</u>	20	21 7:30 New Life Center
State Missions Eliza Broadus	Quilters		I PM—Mamie Willmott Current Missions		. 2	9:DD AM
Uttering CBC goal \$2500	2	6	-			Sew Blessed
G PM AWANA			6:30 PM Music Makers			Habitat Community Party © CBC parking lot 4-8 PM
22	23 9 PM Willing Hand	24	25	26	27	28
	S. Line I. Control of the Control of		0 0 0	= = =	~ ~	7
	- , ,		6:30 PM		5 kg	
6 PM AWANA				, a		
29 Lord's Supper	30 9 PM Willing Hand Quilters				,	
6 PM AWANA 6:30 Sunday Sing	- 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1 - 1					

Dur Ministry Opportunities

Sunday:

8:30 AM – Worship 9:30 AM – Sunday School for ALL Ages 10:45 AM – Worship and Children's Church [K-Grade 5] 4:30 PM – Worship Band Rehearsal 5:30 PM – Youth Ensemble 6:00 PM – REV 3 Ministries (Youth) 6:00 PM - AWANA (4 yr old- Grade 5)

9:00 AM - Willing Hands Quilters

Monday:

Tuesday: 2:00 PM – Encouragers Visitation Ministry

Wednesday:
6:00 PM – Meal in Fellowship Hall by reservations
6:30 PM – REV 3 Ministries (Youth)
6:30 PM – Prayer Meeting
6:30 PM – Music Makers [K – Grade 5]
7:30 PM – Worship Choir Practice
Third Tuesday of the Month:
2:00 PM – Current Missions

Third Wednesday of the Month:

I:00 PM – Mamie Wilmott **Third Saturday of the Month:** 9:00 AM – Sew Blessed